
Events Team trip to Hereford and Gloucester 

On Saturday 14th April the Events Team organised a trip to Hereford Cathedral to see the touring 

Poppies Exhibition, commemorating the 100th anniversary of the end of World War 1, and then on to 

Gloucester to visit the Quays Shopping area and the docks.  Over 50 people joined the trip. The weather 

was very kind and we all had a wonderful day.  The following photos were taken by Colin Nash during 

the trip. 

 

Arriving at Hereford 

 

Following Tracey to the Cathedral, and we got there! 



 

A Single Life remembered 

 



 



 

    



 

The full cascade of Poppies 



 

 

Gloucester Docks 



 

Homeward Bound 


